Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Thursday, March 07, 2013 6:05 PM

To: '‘Mike Purchase'

Subject: RE: RO498 - Request of report extension
Hello Mike,

Based on your request, the schedule for report submittal for case RO498 is extended to March 29, 2013.

Regards,

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

phone: 510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org

From: Mike Purchase [mailto:mpurchase@orionenv.com]
Sent: Thursday, March 07, 2013 4:08 PM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Subject: RE: RO498 - Request of report extension

Jerry,

The fourth quarter monitoring occurred late in the quarter and we are requesting additional time to incorporate the
data into the closure report. We are requesting an extension until 29 March 2013 for submittal of the requested report.
| apologize for the late notice on the extension request.

Thank you,

Mike

Mike Purchase, P.E.
Principal Engineer
Arctos Environmental
1332 Peralta Avenue
Berkeley, CA 94702
510-525-2180

From: dehloptoxic, Env. Health [mailto:deh.loptoxic@acgov.org]

Sent: Wednesday, January 02, 2013 9:44 AM

To: JEFFREY.M.BAKER@TSOCORP.COM

Cc: Mike Purchase; Matthew Nelson; Drogos, Donna, Env. Health; Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Subject: ACEH Correspondence for RO498

Dear Interested Parties,
Attached is Alameda County Environmental Health’s (ACEH) correspondence for your case, RO0000498.

Please add our e-mail address to your address book to prevent future e-mails from being filtered as spam.
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Sincerely,

ACEH



